
Public Notice
 Change of Audit Committee 

Meeting Date 

Amanda O'Halloran
Chief Executive Officer

Thursday, 16 September 2021 at 4:00pm in
Derby at the Council Chambers - 31 Clarendon
Street.

In accordance with the Local Government Act 1995,
s.5.25(1)(g) and Local Government (Administration)
Regulations 1996, r.12, notice is hereby given of a
change of date for the following Audit Committee
Meeting:

Change Of Date
The Audit Committee Meeting on Thursday 9
September 2021 at 4.00pm, at the Derby Council
Chamber will now be held:


